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When: Tuesday, September 15th, 2020, 12:00PM-1:00PM (ADT) 

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/998197261  

 

You can also dial in using your phone.  

Canada: +1 (647) 497-9373 

United States: +1 (571) 317-3116  

 

Access Code: 998-197-261  
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Introduction to Our Speaker – Yann Caussel 

 
 

Yann Caussel is the Outside Sales Manager for CaptiveAire. 

Yann holds a Master of Mechanical Engineering from Arts et 

Métiers, France as well as a Masters of Global Innovation 

Management from North Carolina State University. Yann is 

focused at applying new technologies to the highly demanding 

and traditional ventilation design principals, such as, improved 

fire suppression technologies, advance make up air solutions, 

prefabricated ductwork and versatile kitchen controls. 
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Outgoing President Message 

Dear Chapter Members, 

 

It has been my pleasure to serve as your Chapter President for the 2019/2020 

year, as we adapt and navigate through a challenging time. Despite the 

difficulties faced, there is a lot to be proud of as we reflect on the past year. 

We welcomed ASHRAE Society President Darryl Boyce for a special event, 

organized several technical tours including the new surgical suites at the 

Georges-L-Dumont hospital, and hosted a number of technical presentations 

both in-person and online. I am confident that our Chapter will continue to 

succeed as we move forward into the 2020/2021 year.  

 

Our successes are not the result of one individual, but of a dedicated team. I 

am honoured to have worked alongside the Chapter members who 

volunteered their time on the Executive and Board of Governors to ensure 

the Chapter continues to grow. We welcomed several new faces this year 

and were fortunate to rely on the wisdom of those who have been involved 

for many years. So a special thank you to everyone who helped out, old and 

new. 

 

I would like to extend my best wishes to this year’s incoming president, 

Kevin Leger. I have full confidence that Kevin, along with the new Board 

of Governors, will continue to be a great asset to our Chapter. 

 

Finally, I would like to say thank you to all of our Chapter members, and I 

encourage everyone to become involved and support the work that we do. 

We are a team of volunteers and rely on the help of our members to lead the 

chapter forward. We are always looking for new members who are 

interested in taking their membership to the next level. 

 

Although we are in the midst of uncertain times, I look forward to what the 

future holds. We have a strong team in place to lead us forward, and I am 

hopeful that we can continue to build the Chapter for many years to come. 

 

Stay safe, 

 

Ryan Gosson 

Chapter President - 2019/2020  
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Incoming President Message 

 

Our world is currently going through tremendous change. We are living in a 

different era, which makes us consider new challenges and possibilities in 

our industry. For example, travelling is limited more than ever, however, 

with today’s technology, we now know that it is possible to connect with our 

peers more than ever with online tools. Although change is always 

challenging, with challenges comes new opportunities. During these 

unprecedented times we need, more than ever, to work together and grasp 

this opportunity to improve our field. We should consider reviewing our 

procedures and as a result, emerge stronger and be more creative and 

efficient in our approach. ASHRAE has always been an excellent 

networking tool, and we need more than ever to come together to elaborate 

a plan that will keep the current and future members of ASHRAE motivated 

to continuously participate and improve our industry. 

 

Moving forward this year and unless permitted otherwise, our program will 

be virtual. We will be hosting virtual webinars throughout the year and, 

therefore, will provide up to date data and knowledge to our members. The 

objective of these webinars is to share our mutual knowledge of the industry 

and continue helping each other expand the foundation our predecessors 

have built. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our members for their continued 

support and we look forward to working with you to discuss your concerns 

and improve our industry. 

 

I would also like to thank the executive and board of governors for the 

wonderful program we had for the year of 2019-2020 and the hard work they 

completed to keep ASHRAE, our organization, moving forward. Your help 

and input are always greatly appreciated and will not be forgotten. 

 

I look forward to another successful year of ASHRAE, even if interactive, 

and I hope to be able to meet you all again, in person shortly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Leger  

ASHRAE NB/PEI President 
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